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Senators 

Thank you this opportunity to voice my opposition to SB1154.  

I grew up in a rural community I had spring and well sources,  

also friends and neighbors had them too. If it would have not been a  

option to maintain our on own water sources we would have not  

been able to water gardens, animals, household chores or fought  

the forest fires on my parents property. The best water is an underground  

stream several feet down. We took care of our land, chose natural and  

best for the environment. We do not need interference of government  

regulations. This bill will cost alot to private land owners who live miles from  

any industrial operations.  

 


